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Hancock ‘Cat Safety Planning Committee meets with Teachers Association
HANCOCK - The Hancock Teachers Association met with members of the ‘Cat Safety Planning Committee earlier this month and discussed the suggestions they had for keeping students and staff safe.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was held on February 15, and started with an anticipatory set exercise highlighting the Binghamton incidents in late December.
Following the exercise members of the Hancock Teacher’s Association (HTA) representatives Prescott and Gross presented their immediate, intermediate, and long-term buildings and infrastructure recommendations. There were additional committee building and infrastructure recommendations before the meeting was adjourned.
The next meeting will be held on February 23 at 3 p.m.
Those who are interested in keeping in touch with school events and updates may also visit its facebook page at facebook.com/HancockCSD or its website at hancock.stier.org for additional information.
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